
Report of Workshop conducted by IIT Gandhinagar 

 

Recently, our college hosted an enriching two-day workshop conducted by IIT Gandhinagar for BE-IT 

fresher students. The workshop aimed to introduce basic science and mathematics concepts in an 

engaging and interactive manner. 

On the first day, students were captivated by the unique approach of using various toys and activities 

to elucidate fundamental principles. These hands-on experiences not only made learning enjoyable 

but also helped solidify complex ideas through practical application and visual representation. 

The second day of the workshop continued with an array of intriguing toys and puzzles, further 

stimulating the students' curiosity and problem-solving skills. These activities encouraged creative 

thinking and collaborative learning, as students worked together to tackle the challenges presented 

to them. The atmosphere was lively and filled with excitement as each new task brought fresh 

insights and discoveries. 

The workshop culminated in a collective project where all the students participated in creating a 

string art representation of "IT DEPT." This activity not only fostered a sense of unity and teamwork 

but also allowed the students to express their creativity while reinforcing the concepts they had 

learned. The final artwork stood as a testament to their combined efforts and the knowledge gained 

over the two days, leaving everyone with a sense of accomplishment and a deeper appreciation for 

science and mathematics. 
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